
Camping Answers 
Yes, the camping will be done the same as last year in the Livestock 
Camping area. We are trying to improve the camping experience at Fair 
for exhibitors & Board members.  

•        Fill out application & submit application by July 9, 2022. Don’t 
send money. If there is a group that wants spots together please 
note on application. 

•        8 names will be drawn to receive the power water spaces in 
the Livestock area. 

•        Those 8 people will be notified July 11th, 2022 by 10am. 

•        If we don’t notify you by July 12th that you have power/water 
then you will need to plan on a generator/fans. 

•        July 23rd is Clean-up Day. You will pay for camping & passes at 
that time.  That portion won’t change. 

•        We need to keep the fire lanes open at all times. Park within 
your designated camping area.  

 


